
 

 

 
 
 

UNIVERSITY STATEMENT 
 

 

Wednesday, 28 March 2018 

 

To all DUT students and staff 

 

In view of the violent protest by students today, Management has decided that on-campus 
lectures in Durban will be suspended from this afternoon, Wednesday, 28 March 2018.  
 
There will be no on-campus lectures in Durban on Thursday, 29 March 2018 
 
Kindly note that lectures in Durban are suspended for full-time students only. Classes for 
BTech and part-time students will continue as normal. 
 
Lectures for full-time students in Durban will resume on Tuesday, 3 April 2018. 
 
The academic programme will continue as normal in Pietermaritzburg. 
 
The University wishes to apologize to all students and staff for any inconvenience caused as 
a result of this disruption to the academic programme in Durban.  
 
Sincerely 
 
 
 
DUT Management 
 
 
 


